
Note from the Editors

The Editors for the October 1974 issue of Indonesia are Benedict 
Anderson and Susan Hatch. The Associate Editor xs Peggy Lush.

Prospective contributors should submit their manuscripts in a 
typewritten, double-spaced format with footnotes and other stylistic 
conventions in accordance with the University of Chicago Manual of 
Style. A short statement of the author's institutional affiliation 
and status should be included with the original manuscript as these 
will be needed for "List of Contributors" in case of eventual publi­
cation. Please address all correspondence to: Indonesia, Cornell
Modern Indonesia Project, 102 West Avenue, Ithaca, New York 14853.

The charge for a one year's subscription is $8.00 and the price 
for a single issue, $4.50.

In order to keep the subscription rate constant, we have adopted 
a smaller print making it possible to offer the same amount of material 
on fewer pages.


